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For Immediate Release   November 6, 2023 
 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Public’s Help in Identifying Vehicle Theft Suspect 
 
The Montgomery County Sheriff's Office is attempting to identify the suspect pictured below in reference 
to the theft of a white 2003 Mitsubishi Lancer bearing Texas license plate MBV7912.  On October 1, 2023, 
the suspect arrived at the 11900 block of Scarlet Oak Trail, Conroe, Texas, in a silver Buick sedan bearing 
a stolen Texas license plate KZP9347 and had a large dent on the rear driver-side bumper.  The suspect, a 
White or Hispanic male with tattoos, was then observed stealing the Mitsubishi Lancer from a nearby 
residence. 
  
If anyone has any information on the identity of the suspect, suspect vehicle, or the location of the stolen 
vehicle, please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff's Office at 936-760-5800 option 3 or Multi-County 
Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP [7867] and refer to case #23A290654. 
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